
HOB Pirate Post 
PK-8 Edition 
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 305-296-5628 August 16, 2021 

 

 

 August 24  S.A.C. Meeting 12:00 

 September 1  Open House  

 September 3   College Colors Day 

 September 6  Labor Day NO SCHOOL 

 

Please join us 

for HOB’s 

S.A.C. 

meeting!  

 
TUESDAY,  August 24th  

12:00 

We need your help! Safety is the most important focus of the  
parent drop off and pick up procedures. Cars should enter the  
area slowly (5MPH) in the loop. The right lane (closest to the curb) 
is the drop off / pick up lane. The left lane is considered the travel 
lane. To keep everyone safe, students may only enter or exit a  
vehicle when the vehicle is in the right hand lane. Students may 
only enter or exit the vehicle on the passenger side of the car  
closest to the sidewalk. Drivers should not exit the vehicle! 
 

At dismissal, parents must remain in their vehicles and remain in 
the loop specific to the grade level they are picking up. For K-4  
dismissal, a staff member will approach your vehicle for the   
student name (placard should be placed in front window)  and call 
for the student to come out at that time. 
 

 



Visit our website for valuable and up to date 

information: 

 

www.keysschools.com/hob 

 

 

Like us on Facebook! 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/
HOBBuccaneers/ 

 

Welcome aboard, Buccaneers! 
 
Mr. Robinson, Mr. Bryan and Mrs. Keil all hope you and your family had a fun 
and relaxing summer! We are looking forward to another great year at HOB, 
and all of the opportunities to grow, and remain flexible throughout this school 
year. Mr. Robinson and Mr. Bryan will once again be collaborating to support all 
middle school students, and Mrs. Keil will be supporting all elementary students 
at HOB.  
 
Mrs. Keil (rhymes with smile) is new to HOB this year! She comes to us with 
many years of experience and recently relocated here with her family from 
Spain where her husband served in the military. 
 
With so many changes occurring so often, it is our hope for a safe, mentally 
happy, and physically healthy school year for every student. We encourage you 
to contact us via email if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Mr. Robinson: William.Robinson@keysschools.com 
 
Mr. Bryan: Christopher.Bryan@keysschools.com 
 
Mrs. Keil:  Stacie.Keil@keysschools.com 
 
We look forward to collaborating with  
you to aid in our students’ success! 
 
Mr. Robinson, Mr. Bryan and Mrs. Keil  

 

 

 

  

 Jane Parziale, Kindergarten 

 Catherine Houle, Elementary ESE  

 Alicia DiGiuseppe, Elementary ESE 

 Robert Bacon, 4th Grade Teacher 

 Dana Giumarello, 2nd Grade Teacher 

 Molly Glover, Elementary Art 

 Alejandra Galaviz, , MS ESE 

 Jillian Gilmartin , 6th Grade Reading 

 Richard Barber. 6th Grade Language Arts 

 Grant Martin, 6th Grade Social Studies 

 Holli Tacker, 7th Grade Reading 

 Sheri Lutz, 7th Grade Language Arts 

 Chris Ellis, 8th Grade Language Arts  

 Kimberly Giska , 8th Grade Social Studies  

 Kathrin Landolfi , 7th Grade Math  

 Madison Blake, MS STEM  

 Scott Polcha, MS Physical Education 

 Nicole Gruenauer, Attendance Clerk  

 McKenzie Yeager, Clinic 

 Carnetra Carey, Paraprofessional  

 Cordell Stevens, Paraprofessional 

 Katarzyna Pluciennik,  Paraprofessional  

 








